

MURANG'A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY OFFICE OF REGISTRAR ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

P.O. BOX 75-10200, MURANG'A

Email: admissions@mut.ac.ke or registrarasa@mut.ac.ke Tel. 0705 939 269

NOTICE TO FIRST YEAR STUDENTS

10TH SEPTEMBER, 2025

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF COURSE CHANGE APPLICATION PERIOD

Further to our memo dated 4th September, 2025 on the above subject, this is to formally notify all first-year students that the deadline for course change applications has been extended. The new application window will run from Wednesday, 10th September, 2025 to Friday, 12th September, 2025 at 5:00 p.m.

Students experiencing any challenges during the application process are advised to contact the Admissions Office through admissions@mut.ac.ke or telephone 0705 939 269.

ADMISSIONS

MURANG'A UNIV. KSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

1 0 SEP 2025

P. O. Box 75 - 10200, MURANG'A Tel: 0705 939 269, Email: admissions@mut.ac.ke

Thank you,

Pro

PROF. RICHARD JUMA, Ph.D. REGISTRAR, ARSA

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (ARSA)

Finance Officer Dean, of Schools Ag. Director, ICT



